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Attendance 

Category Names 

Members of the 

Senedd: 

Delyth Jewell MS (Chair) 

Alun Davies MS 

Llyr Gruffydd MS 

Laura Anne Jones MS 

Carolyn Thomas MS 

Witnesses: 

Nia Elias, Amgueddfa Cymru - Museum Wales 

Rhodri Llwyd Morgan, National Library of Wales 

Lisa Ollerhead, Association of Independent Museums 

Dr Mark O'Neill, Museums Expert 

Committee Staff: 

Lleu Williams (Clerk) 

Tanwen Summers (Deputy Clerk) 

Sara Moran (Researcher) 

Kirstin Mitchell (Researcher) 
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1 Introductions, apologies, substitutions and declarations of interest  

1.1 The Chair welcomed Members to the meeting of the Culture, Communications, 

Welsh Language, Sport, and International Relations Committee.  

 

1.2 Apologies were received from Lee Waters MS. 

2 Charging for exhibitions: Evidence session with cultural bodies, 

representative bodies and museum experts  

2.1 The Committee heard evidence from representatives of Amgueddfa Cymru – 

Museum Wales; National Library of Wales; Association of Independent Museums; and 

Dr Mark O’Neill, former Head of Glasgow Museums. 

 

2.2 The Committee agreed to write to all four witnesses with questions not reached 

during the evidence session. 

3 Papers(s) to note  

3.1 The papers were noted. 

 

3.2 The Committee agreed to write to the Welsh Government for more information on 

the Rennes Agreement from 2023. 

4 Motion under Standing Order 17.42 to resolve to exclude the public 

from the remainder of this meeting  

4.1 The Motion was agreed. 

5 Charging for exhibitions: Consideration of evidence  

5.1 The Committee considered the evidence received. 



 

 

6 Establishment and remits of committees  

6.1 The Committee considered the letter from Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business 

Committee inviting views on current committee remits, and agreed to respond that the 

Committee does not wish to see changes to its remit at this time. 


